
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  May 13, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Lombard Grill, 1300 S. Main St. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village Board approved a liquor license for Lombard Grill Inc. on October 1, 2009.  

Due to construction delays the liquor license was denied on February 18, 2010 until 

further notification from the owners of Lombard Grill.   

 

I have been notified from Edmond Mema and Ilo Menka, owners of Lombard Grill that 

they have completed their construction and are awaiting final inspections.  Please find 

attached an Ordinance increasing the Class “A/B-I” liquor license category by one.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


